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The Toronto 2017 North American Indigenous Games (July 16 to 23, 2017) - Call for Volunteers!  
From July 16 to 23, 2017, the City of Toronto will be the proud Host City to the 2017 North American 
Indigenous Games – expected to be the largest sporting and cultural gathering of Indigenous people, 
welcoming more than 5,000 athletes from across North America.  
 
Get Involved – Join the Movement!  
 
It will take more than 2,000 volunteers to deliver a successful 2017 NAIG, and to ensure that all of the 
athletes, participants, and spectators, have an enjoyable and memorable experience.  
 
The North American Indigenous Games are looking for volunteers in a wide range of areas from sports 
specialists, to protocol, to medical volunteers, IT specialists and photographers, to name a few. 
Volunteers will work together and be stationed at various venues across the Greater Toronto Area 
(GTA), Hamilton Region and Six Nations of the Grand River.  
 
Support TRC Call to Action 88 and be part of #Team88.  
 
Interested in volunteering? Please go to this link to register to volunteer at 
http://naig2017.to/en/get-involved/volunteers/.  
 
Have questions about volunteering? Find out more in the FAQs on their site: http://naig2017.to/en/get-
involved/volunteers/faqs/.  
 

Find out more about the North American Indigenous Games at http://naig2017.to Past, Present, Future. 
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